
Notice 
DAC/N-001/2023-24, dated 01.04.2023 

 
This is for the information of all the students of this college 
that the ‘Duare Sarkar’ programme of the Govt. of West 
Bengal has started on 1st April, 2023 and will continue till 20th 
April, 2023 in order to facilitate the availing of the benefits of 
the different social welfare projects of the Government of 
West Bengal. 
 
The students may take advantage of this facilitation 
programme by joining the ‘Duare Sarkar’ camps under 
reference organized by the local administration in the vicinity 
of the college without hampering their academic activities.  
 
 

Sd/- 
Principal 

Dinabandhu Andrews College 


